
 
 

        MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Mayor & Council 
From: Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E., City Manager 

Date: March 17, 2023 

Subject: Utah County Administration of the 2021 Municipal Election 
 

 
Mayor & Council,  
 

The attached Interlocal Agreement with Utah County perpetuates our existing agreement which allows 
Utah County to administer our municipal elections for 2023.  All provisions of our previous elections will 
be perpetuated including their administration of vote by mail. 

 

For any questions, please feel free to contact Amalie Ottley, Santaquin City Recorder. 


